
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 23/08/2022 5:27:21 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

23/08/2022 

MS Michele Percival 
ST 
NSW 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Objection to Application Number REV2022/0004 - Proposed Boundary Fence 

As a Neighbour I do not accept the proposed boundary fences for numerous reasons: 

- The bulk/density of the sound barriers is oppressive on my boundary 
- Potential loss of light - no shadow is displayed on the plans 
- Future costs of maintenance being much higher V's a standard boundary fence 
- this proposed fence does not meet the spec of the noise abatement report it is too low 
- there would be disruption to a established garden with a large investment of funds to recently 
landscape 
- I will not agree to my current fence being removed as I have placed internal bamboo 
decorative sheets at a large cost to myself 
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